
 

       Connecting people to services for independence 

Thrive for Life, LLC, in partnership with the University of Southern 
California Leonard Davis School of Gerontology, is looking for volunteers to 
participate in a research study to help connect rural older adults to services 
that increase safety and support in the home for independence. 
 

We are seeking adults age 65 and over who have used telehealth in the last 
six months to participate in a 1-hour phone interview about their 
experiences with technology. Your input will be used to design a way for 
rural older adults and health providers to connect over long distances. 
 

Contact us today to find out how you can share your experiences and help 
older adults access important services for independence!  
 

 

 

Phone:  808-797-2590 (toll-free) 
Email:  catia@thriveforlife.com 
Web:  https://thriveforlife.com/ 

 
 

Home Mod Connection 

This project is funded by the Administration for Community Living, National Institute on Disability, 
Independent Living, and Rehabilitation Research. 


